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LORIC CHAMPIONS This week: 

Natalia from Turner for leadership, Tayla from Millward for resilience, 

Olivia S from Mason for communication, Daisy from Dickens for 

leadership and Evana from Fox for resilience 

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL 

Badges this week for achieving 10 stickers go to: Lexi-Mai for leadership, 

Kirudhaya for initiative and Chloe for communication 
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Clubs next 

week: Bath 

Rugby, KS1, KS2 

Up and Under, 

Magic mile 

 

In our weekly celebration assemblies, we continue to celebrate the learning that 

children complete at home. On the school website class pages, you can find lots of 

stimulating and exciting activities to complete to further engage your child with 

their learning in school and to help support the development of their knowledge 

and skills. 

We have had a visit from Zoolab this week where the children learnt about an array 

of exciting creatures and built on their knowledge of: Caring for Living Things (Fox), 

Habitats (Mason) and Senses and Textures (Dickens). 

We are very excited that Sonia from The Corsham Wind band is continuing to 

teach wind instruments to our year 5 pupils and there are now 8 children who 

attend the band outside of school which is absolutely fantastic! 

Year 4 this week have started their Ukulele lessons and we very much look forward 

to hearing the progress that they make week on week. 

Also this week, I have been very impressed by the way our children are 

demonstrating their learning in English and Maths, showing resilience in year 4 and 

5 to learn and retain strategies for completing long multiplication and sentence 

work in year 1 and 2, where they have been writing about the artist Vincent Van 

Gogh using full stops and capital letters. 

The week concluded with a delightful visit from a guide dog puppy in training who 

visited each class and explained the vital work that they do in supporting people 

who are visually impaired. As part of the dogs training programme they ask if they 

can visit schools- we simply couldn’t resist and a wonderful opportunity for our 

children to learn about diversity and overcoming challenges. 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend- Abby Symons 

    SONNY 

SUPER 

Congratulations 
to all the children 
who passed their 
Bikeability this 

week! 

 

 

 

 

Safe riding! 

 

Millward winners of 

S.A.M with 96% 
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